
Terry Fox Run 2023
Thursday, September 21

Donations:
Once again this year, our school community 
is proudly supporting The Terry Fox 
Foundation to assist its ongoing work to fund 
innovative and progressive cancer research 
programs. Please support our school by  
making a donation.
Our goal for this year is at least $750.00 in 
donations; we raised $650.00 last year. 
Students / parents can make donations in 
two ways:

● you can send a loonie, toonie or any 
donation to school on September 22st 

● you can make a donation through the 
following link:
https://schools.terryfox.ca/29664 

Hello Parents,
- we are excited about being able to run our annual Terry Fox run.
- the run will begin at 9:50 for grade 1 to 8 students; parents are welcome to join 

us for the walk; you can meet up on the basketball court by the playground (no 
pets please)

- the students and staff from Sundre High will be joining us
- in order for your children to take part, please complete and submit the RV 

Walking Trips form that has been emailed to you 

https://schools.terryfox.ca/29664

